
 

Woodhill Homeowners Association 

Standard for Lightning Protection & Grounding Systems 

Lightning protection systems are to be installed by a licensed Arizona Registrar of 

Contractors' individual, who is insured, bonded, and certified by the Lightning Protection 

Institute as a Certified Master Installer/Designer.  The lightning protection system shall 

adhere to the standard of UL96A, NFPA 780, and LPI175 along with all material being 

UL listed. 

The lightning protection system should be installed in a neat and straight manner and 

cabling should be run in the least conspicuous locations as possible without violating 

any of the lightning protection system standards design criteria.  The system should be 

designed by a certified designer. 
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